Town of Moorcroft
Special Meeting of the Council
Tuesday, July 30™, 2019

Town Council Present: Mayor Dick Claar, Councilmen Dale Petersen and Ben Glenn
Town Employees Present: Clerk/Schneider Cheryl Schneider and Public Works Director Cory
Allison

Mayor Claar called the meeting to arder at 4:15 pm and the Pledge of Allegiance was said.

The estimates for the split unit cooler came in and were higher in cost than what was approved
at the last meeting. Cory stated that it would cost about $300 or less to hook up the power.
Discussion was had on the warranty and the capacity. Councilman Glenn motioned to approve
the increase of the cost to no more than $4500 for the split unit cooler for the room that
Bearlodge Rehab occupies at the MTC and Councilman Petersen seconded. Motion carried
3/0.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:20 pm.

Dick Claar, Mayor

ATTEST:

Cheryl s(:thider




